
This bill, if passed will punish law abiding gun owners will more strict regulation. There will not be 
enough funding to even enforce these new gun laws. Lastly, putting stricter laws on guns does nothing 
to criminals. Your law abiding citizens should not be the target. New laws will not prevent any issues 
that are caused by Criminals using guns. More money and time should be put into mental illness to try 
and stop misuse and guidances of firearms. I oppose SB 978. Thank you for taking the time to read my 
concerns. 
 
Regards, 
 
Brent Thomson 
Central Point, OR 
 


